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Responding to today's transition board, Charlotte Brumpton-Childs, GMB NationalResponding to today's transition board, Charlotte Brumpton-Childs, GMB National
Officer, said:Officer, said:

“Today’s transition board meeting was productive and a welcome sign of the reset this new“Today’s transition board meeting was productive and a welcome sign of the reset this new
government offers.government offers.

“We are keen to hear further about the government’s commitments to fast and targeted support for“We are keen to hear further about the government’s commitments to fast and targeted support for
industry.industry.

“It is vital for steelworkers, contractors and their communities, and the wider economy alike.”“It is vital for steelworkers, contractors and their communities, and the wider economy alike.”

https://www.gmb.org.uk/news/search?&issue=55
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Member requiring help?Member requiring help?
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